Columbia High School Physical Education
Bowling Field Trips 2022-2023
Round 1: November 28th - December 9th
Round 2: January 3rd - January 13th
Round 3: January 30th - February 10th

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Columbia High School is sponsoring free bowling trips for all the PE classes. We
are excited to have this opportunity as Bowling is a lifetime fitness and recreational
activity. Each year this proves to be a favorite amongst the Columbia students. We are
very fortunate to have the East Greenbush Bowling Center and CHS working together.
This unit is a required part of the CHS PE curriculum and all students must attend.

All Students will have the opportunity to bowl for 4-5 classes from either 11/28 to
12/9, 1/3 to 1/13, or 1/30-2/10 based on your scheduled PE teacher. The cost of bowling
per child is $0 and trip cancellations will not be made up.

Students will be provided transportation by an EGCSD bus. They are not allowed
to drive to, be dropped off, or leave from the bowling alley. Bowling is a privilege and

all school rules must be observed. Questions can be directed to Mr. Jones, CHS PE Dept.
@ 518-207-2083
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